
CALL FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST: SUPPORT TOOL FOR USING THE POOL
OF TRAINERS

DEADLINE: Applications will be accepted and processed on a rolling basis until 30
October 2022

BACKGROUND
The capacity building of our Member Organisations is of vital importance to the
European Youth Forum and hence we want to continue offering a support tool for
our Member Organisations to use the services of the Pool of Trainers. The support
tool provides full or partial remuneration of the per diem costs for selected
trainers, for organisations interested to use the services of the Pool of Trainers
(PoT).

It is offered to Member Organisations, who wish to use the expertise and services
of the PoT, and are facing particular financial and budgetary challenges with the
goal to strengthen their capacities and support organisational development.

CRITERIA
The applicant organisation must comply with the following criteria:

- Be a member organisation of the European Youth Forum;
- The event for which the support is requested is of significant

capacity-building importance for the organisation and has a pedagogical
added value;

- To have their membership fee paid for the previous year;
- International dimension of the event is an added value.

The European Youth Forum will cover per diem costs for the selected trainer/s, fully
or partly, based on the available budget and the interest received.

If the event takes place in person, the organisation requesting the training is asked
to cover the trainer’s travel, accommodation and meal costs. The Youth Forum is
accepting applications for events to be held until 30 November 2022. Applications
will be accepted and processed on a rolling basis until 30 October 2022. If the
budget has been spent, the registration form will be closed earlier.



APPLICATION & SELECTION PROCEDURE

Interested Member Organisations should express their interest to use the support
tool, by completing the following form. Applications that fulfil the criteria will be
reviewed on a first-come-first-served basis and the applicant will be informed on
the selection as soon as possible. Please note that the budget available is limited
and that the Youth Forum may not be able to respond to all the expressions of
interest received positively.

CONTACT

Should you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact
dasa.koribanicova@youthforum.org, Membership and Capacity Building Officer at
the European Youth Forum Secretariat.

https://forms.gle/QJfdk5aJxtQJZHjS9

